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A Message from:

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 
ON THE PANDEMIC SMALL BUSINESS RECOVERY GRANT PROGRAM

Beginning on June 10th, small and micro businesses, as well as small for-profit independent arts 
and cultural organizations, can apply for up to $50,000 in state grants, and I want our neighbors 
to be among the first to know!

It is estimated that more than 300,000 small businesses here in New York are eligible for funds 
from a new $800 million small business recovery program. This aid could be used to help employers 
finance operating expenses incurred during the pandemic between March 1, 2020 and April 1, 2021 
and can be used to cover:

     •  Payroll, insurance, and utility costs,
     •  Commercial rent or mortgage payments for NYS-based property,
     •  Payment of local property or school taxes, 
     •  ��Costs of personal protection equipment (PPE) necessary to protect worker and consumer     

health and safety,
     •  �Heating, ventilation, air conditioning (HVAC) costs, and other machinery or equipment costs,
     •  Supplies and materials necessary for compliance with COVID-19 health and safety protocols.

According to Empire State Development, the agency in charge of administering these grants, 
priority will be given to socially and economically disadvantaged business owners, including 
minority- and women-owned business enterprises, service-disabled veteran-owned businesses 
and veteran-owned businesses, and businesses located in economically distressed communities. 
For program eligibility and use requirements, and for additional information, visit the state’s 
Pandemic Small Business Recovery Grant Program website: https://esd.ny.gov/business-pandemic-
recovery-initiative. The website is expected to be updated as additional details become available, so 
I encourage you to check it regularly.

I also encourage eligible employers to begin preparing necessary documents in the days 
ahead, and to sign up for alerts at the link above. Funds available for this program are limited, 
so I encourage eligible employers to apply swiftly as soon as applications become available. 
While much more needs to be done to truly help our local businesses get back on track, it is my 
hope that by raising awareness for this program early, eligible businesses will be able to benefit 
from this fund. 
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Receipt of this mailer does not indicate program eligibility. For more detailed information 
please visit: https://esd.ny.gov/business-pandemic-recovery-initiative.


